
                                                                  

Tri-States Council of Figure Skating Clubs
Ohio * Michigan * Indiana * Western Pennsylvania

Dear Clubs,

The Tri-State Council of Figure Skating Clubs will be hosting a Club Management  
Seminar in Perrysburg, Ohio, September 10th, 2011.   All U.S. Figure Skating 
clubs are cordially invited to attend.   If you are a new club or wishing to form a  
club this is a seminar for you.  Even if you are an established club that has or  
has not attended in the past come share your ideas and learn what other clubs  
are doing. You will be amazed how much information you will go home with.     

 Again this year, the Tri-State Council will be offering an incentive to attend the  
Seminar.  Here is how it works.  The seminar cost is $75 per attendee or $250  
for up to six members from the same club.  As a member of the Tri-State Council,  
the council will pay to send two of your club members to this event. Once you  
attend the Seminar, the Tri-States council will send your club a check for up to  
$150.  

Hope to see you in September.  If you have any questions or need more  
information please contact me at malkidsx4@aol.com  .  

If you would like to join The Tri-State Council of Figure Skating Clubs you may  
obtain the form at http://www.tri-states.org/documents/1112membform.pdf

Suzy Malloure         

Tri-State Council President

mailto:makidsx4@aol.com

